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Wednesday October 2, 2019

To whom it may concern:

It has come to my attention that on 10/01/2019 at 10:13 am, someone
entered my account ((H589286 Mounir Albert DDS PA) and made some
changes that were not authorized by me. Somehow changes were
made to the account by accessing the sunbiz web portal authorizing a
Cherrell Sharp with the title of VP and CFO with an address located in
1528 S.W. 5" Street Apt 1 Miami, Florida 33135.

Somehow this person made all these changes and provided a new e

mail address kmiller930@aol.com in the process. The Boca Raton

Police Department was called and informed of such an event and
created police report # 2019-013288 by Officer Maguire on 10/1/2019.

Also | have filed thru the web portal (sunbiz.org) an amended report to
have this person removed. All these measures have been taken after
the fact and will be waiting for an answer as soon as possible. If you

have any further questions feel free to contact me at (561) 568-6177.

Thanking you beforehand for all your assistance and cooperation with

this particular matter,

. . Meiary Publc Stam of Flanda
Sincerely: ; . Sheryl Ann Gray
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